Phillip, Laurie

From: Tovar, Oscar

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 9:28 AM
To: Doll, Patty; Phillip, Laurie

Cc: DeSiato, Nick

Subject: FW: Fwd: ERC Resignation Letter
FYI-

From: Snell, Tony <tsnell@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 7:54 PM

To: Tony Snell Rodriguez <tonyequality@gmail.com>; Martha Collins <marthadprogress@gmail.com>;
mecolli@milwaukee.gov

Cc: Cook, Jacqueline <jacook@milwaukee,gov>; Barberena, Omar <oharbe@milwaukee.gov>; Tovar, Oscar
<Dscar.Tovar@milwaukee.gov>; Karanja, Bernadette <B.Karanja@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Re: Fwd: ERC Resignation Letter

Martha,

Thank you for informing us of your decision. While we are saddened to hear of your resignation, we fully support your
need to focus on your new journey.

You have given so much of your time, energy, and expertise over the years in your service to the ERC and the City of
Milwaukee, Your six years of dedication have greatly advanced the ERC's mission and the well-being of our residents.
Your passion and hard work have left a lasting impact, and we are confident the Commission will continue to thrive on

the foundation you helped build.

Please stay in touch. We will always need your voice, and hope you will join us at the Human Rights Day event you
helped to make a success, so that we can recognize you and your valued service. We wish you ali the best.

With deep appreciation,

Tony
Chair, £Equal Rights Commission

On Jun 13, 2024 7:33 PM, Tony Snell Rodriguez <tonyequality@gmail.com> wrote:

---------- Forwarded message ----—---—-

From: Martha Collins <marthadprogress@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, jun 12, 2024, 2:20 PM

Subject: ERC Resignation Letter

To: Tony Snell Rodriguez <tonyeguality@gmail.com>, Jacqueline Cook <j.a.cookconsulting@gmail.com>
Cc: Barberena, Omar <obarbe@milwaukee.gov>

Dear Equal Rights Commission,

I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign from my position as Commissioner on the City of Milwaukee - Equal
Rights Commission effective as of Friday, June 14, 2024.




| have given this decision a great deal of thought, and it is not one | make lightly. Unfortunately, due to new
employment, | find that { am no longer able to dedicate the necessary time and effort required for this role.

| am grateful for the opportunity to have served on the Board for the past 6 years and for the chance to work with such a
dedicated group of individuals. | have learned a great deal and have been consistently impressed by the Board's
commitment to ensuring access to equality for all. | am confident that the new and existing board commissioners will
continue to lead the Equal Rights Commission to new heights.

Thank you once again for the opportunity and for your understanding. | wish the Equal Rights Commission and the office
of Equity & Inclusion continued success in all future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Martha Collins
{414) 435-6482




